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Board Secretary

rrom: EA-Snapl.ake

Sent:  Monday, July 28, 2003 1:59 PM

To: Board Secretary

Subject: FW: Review Board's Report of EA and Reasons for Decision on De Beers Sﬁap Lake Diamond Project

Kirsten:
Please print this off and file on the public registry.

Glenda

-—--Original Message—---

From: EA-SnapLake

Sent: Mon 2003-07-28 12:00 PM

To: rachelc@ykdene.com; carc@theedge.ca; execdir@ykchamber.com; benderm@inac.ge.ca; Dennis_Bevington@gov.nt.ca;
Dawn_Kelly@golder.com; Chuck.Blyth@pc.ge.ca; kris@nsma.net; edenholm@gartnerlee.com; wildlife@lutselke.com;
Adelinca@hotmail.com; cpawsnwt@theedge.ca; HamiltonT@inac.ge.ca; Jagtar Sandhu@he-sc.gc.ca; BalintD@DFO-MPO.GC.CA;
mvaydik@ssimicro.com; Bridgette Larocque; bobz@nsma.net; Vern Christensen, Executive Director:
robin.johnstone@ca.debeersgroup.com; SBriscoe@polarnet.ca; DahlJ@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; denenationcp@ssimicro.com;
donihee@ucalgary.ca; blaise@dfo-mpo.ge.ca; mburgess@nrcan.ge.ca; steven_matthews@gov.nt.ca; ellis@internorth.com;
geonorth@theedge.ca; donihee@telusplanet.net; Jason_McNeill@gov.nt.ca; FairmanF@inac.gc.ca; stephen.harbicht@ec.ge.ca;
smorison@gartnerlee.com; kevin.ledrew(@ca.debeersgroup.com; Keith_Jen@hotmail.com; Ravencom@ssimicro.com;
lucianca@theedge.ca; ATgovt@ssimicro.com; mviwbpermit@mvlwb.com; tiacobelli@wwfcanada.org;
colleen.english@ca.debeersgroup.com; zabey@tlicho.com; hmachtans@golder.com; Igreen@golder.com; gfratton@gartnerlee.com;
Mike.Fournier@EC.GC.CA; Mark.Dahl@ec.ge.ca; econorth@ssimicro.com; jfreeman@rfi.on.ca; jhutchison@nucleus.com; Alan
Ehrlich; John.McConnell@ca.debeersgroup.com; kristyn@mviwb.com; jteillet@papeandsalter.ca; Opel_Vuzi@he-sc.ge.ca;
williamsb@inac.gc.ca; garth@nt.sympatico.ca; judy.langford@ca.debeersgroup.com; Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca; tapsellm@inac.gc.ca;
anne.wilson@ec.ge.ca; Pewins@wwfcanada.org; wwinwt@mailmarinenet.net; laura@whatidene.org; swilbur@entrix.com;
jramsey@NRCan.gc.ca; ima.nwtmn@gardtal.com; michaelthoms@shaw.ca; galson@telusplanet.net; byerses@escape.ca;
letha@canada.com; nlawson@jacqueswhitford.com; ARLaboucan@lutselke.com; Ritac@Lutselke.com; SOLOWAD@tc.gc.ca;
tpearse@gulfislands.com

Ce:

Subject: Review Board's Report of EA and Reasons for Decision on De Beers Snap Lake Diamond Project

Please note that the Review Board released its Report of Environmental Assessment and Reasons for Decision
on the De Beers Snap Lake Diamond Project on Thursday July 24th. Copies of the Report were received by the
Minister's office on Friday July 25th.

A hard copy of the Report will be mailed to all registered Parties to the EA.
An electronic copy of the Report has also been posted to the MVEIRB website at the following link:

http://www.mveirb.nt.ca/Registry/EADeBeers/MV_RFEA/DeBeers REA.html . If you have troubles accessing
this link or the files contained in the link, please contact Roland Semjanovs at 867.766.7051.

The Report will also be made available by CD later this week. Please contact Roland Semjanovs at
867.766.7051 if you would like to obtain a copy.

Glenda
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